
Members of the House Human Services Committee, 

My name is Andrea Leingang and I reside in District 34. I am asking that you please render a DO 

PASS on House Bill 1502.  

Thousands of healthcare workers and patients have been coerced into receiving a highly 
experimental and ineffective injection that they didn’t want and didn’t need. All individuals 
should have the inherent fundamental right of self-determination and bodily autonomy and 
should be free to make medical and health decisions without undue influence from the federal 
government.  

Patients are being denied access to life-saving organ transplants due to their decision to not 
receive a covid vaccine. The reason given is to increase their chances of surviving an organ 
transplant. However, the data on covid vaccines show many safety signals that validate 
patients’ concerns.  

Thank you for your consideration of this important issue and for your service to the state of 

North Dakota. 

 

 


